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12 May 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian

Year 7 History and Geography trip to Arundel - Tuesday 5 July 2022

We are delighted to be able to offer our Year 7 students a trip to Arundel castle and Arundel
Wetlands Centre for a day of History and Geography exploration.

The trip is to take place on 5th July 2022 and the contribution for the trip is £21.50.

We will be leaving school at 9.00 am and plan to arrive back at Angmering School at
around  3.30 pm.

Students are required to wear their normal everyday clothes, with appropriate footwear.
Please also ensure students have coats/sunscreen depending on the weather.

Students will need to bring a packed lunch and a small amount of money for the gift shop,
if they wish.

The price of the trip includes return travel by executive coach and entry to Arundel Castle and
the Wetlands Centre

- At Arundel Castle students will be able to get hands on with the History they have
studied over the course of the year. They will have a guided tour of the Castle by a
specialist educator and will experience firsthand what life was like in one of
William I’s oldest castles.

- At the Wetlands Centre students will take part in climate change and map skills
activities to support and reinforce the learning they have had in their geography
lessons.

We have 60 places available on the trip.

To register your child’s interest in this trip please complete the google reply Reply Form
by Friday 20 May.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfp6zWsAVRM19zQWi-UFOHFDvKavdW53kQ2P6fdFjoG1iBEQg/viewform?usp=sf_link


If the trip is over subscribed, places will be allocated by ballot.    You will be
advised shortly after the 20 May, if your child has a place and details will  be put
onto Parent Pay.   Payment must be made by Monday 6 June.
Please do not try to pay until you have confirmation that your child has a place on
the trip.   A waiting list will be kept for students who do not gain a place.

We must tell you that, as the school could not bear any of the costs of the trip without reducing
its ability to provide the books and materials that are essential for its curricular needs, the trip
cannot take place unless all parents who are able to are willing to contribute. If you would like
your son/daughter to participate, but are unable to contribute the full amount, please contact me
in confidence, in writing, by Friday 20 May.

Yours sincerely
Michelle Brown
KS3 History Lead
mbrown@theangmeringschool.co.uk

Fiona Carr
KS3 Geography Lead
fcarr@theangmeringschool.co.uk
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